
  
 
  
 

June 11, 2024  
 
Via electronic submission to the Alternative Fuels Portal 
 
Mr. Anil Baral 
California Air Resources Board (“CARB”) 
Low Carbon Fuel Standard 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE:  Altair Paramount, LLC, LCFS Tier 2 Pathway Application #B0592 

Response to Comments of Thomas Fukuman 
 
Dear Mr. Baral, 
 
Altair Paramount, LLC (“the Company”) provides this response to the comment of the above 
referenced Commenter. 
 
Section 95488.7(d)(5)(A) of the Low Carbon Fuel Standard Regulation states: “Only comments 
related to potential factual or methodological errors will require responses from the fuel 
pathway applicant.”  The comments received are neither factual nor methodological errors in 
the Company’s fuel pathway application. 
 
However, the company wishes to address the comments related to its pathway application as a 
participant in the LCFS program to the extent we possess direct knowledge of the answers.  
 
If the comments on waste oil are regarding Used Cooking Oil (UCO), it is delivered by our 
suppliers, and they would be responsible for any spillage or accident handling on the way to the 
facility.  UCO handled within the facility is controlled in spill containment areas and there are 
operational, health and safety procedures and processes in place.  
  
The comments regarding the processing waste oil into a fuel at the generation site is not relevant 
to this pathway application and outside the scope of the pathway application.  Similarly, the 
reference to the Kellogg fertilizer plant near the Carson Sewage Treatment facility has no 
relevance to this application.  
 
Altair Paramount LLC appreciates the opportunity to respond to this comment. We reiterate our 
belief that no changes to the company’s pathway application are required by these comments, 
and respectfully request that CARB certify the fuel pathways listed in Application No. B0592. 
 
Sincerely- 
 
Gregory Buczynski 
Director, Compliance and Quality Assurance 
World Energy 


